June 1, 2019

Harriette Tax QPR Trust
P.O. Box 416
Purdys, NY 10578

RE: Letter of no objection of Platted lot line for 919 Caxambas Dr., Marco Island, FL 34145
Constantine and Marianne lordanou are in the process of combining lots located at 919 and 929

Caxambas Dr. The City of Marco Island needs a letter of no objection signed by the surrounding
neighbors. We would appreciate your help in this matter.

We have reviewed and have no objection to the combining of the lots as requested above.
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Thank You
Ross Tackett

Ross Tackett Custom Homes
239-280-6945



